Hi1l, Samuel Nov. 19, 1890
Samuel to JJH, General Correspondence

"I was much impressed when in Duluth with the
desirability of getting some track laid on
'Railroad Alley.' The Northern Pacific have put
a little track across part of the alley near your
depot in Duluth, in order to deliver some stone."

Goes on to discuss double-tracking up to the depot,
making the property valuable. Can do so because
"the Council are unusually friendly."



